
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT:  February 7, 2016 
 

Chase Hollowell commits to Emory and Henry College 
 

FSCI proudly announces that Chase Hollowell will play for the Emory and Henry 
men’s soccer program in 2016.  Emory and Henry is a NCAA Division 3 school 
located in Emory VA.   
 
Chase played on the FSCI Phoenix Orange travel team in the 97-98 Age Group 
since 2012.  Chase played primarily as a defender.  He attends Riverbend High 
School.  Chase states the following: 
 
“Thank you for all of the endless love and support from my friends and family, 
especially my parents, who have come to every game that I've played through the 

years.   Also, thank you to Coach Marcello and Coach Pat for helping me develop and improve on and off the 
field. Without all of their support, I wouldn't be half the player that I am today.  Prior to my campus visit, I was a 
little skeptical.  After the visit, I knew I wanted to join Emory and Henry. I can't wait to play under Coach 
Richardson and for Emory and Henry College!” 
 
Chase plans on entering the pre-engineering program at Emory and Henry.  Chase received $18,000 in 
academic scholarships.  Coach Marcello Manzano, Chase’s travel soccer coach for the past 4 years, states:  
 
“I am happy that Chase is continuing to play soccer after he graduates high school.  He has been a big part of 
our program during the past 4 years.”  
 
Glenn Hollowell and Deborah Hollowell, Chase’s parents, state the following: 
 
“We are so proud of the young man Chase has become.  Chase’s communication and dedication is what’s 
propelled him to the next level of playing soccer in college.  Because of FSCI Phoenix, he’s learned important 
life skills while doing something he loves.  Coaches Marcello and Pat have been such a positive influence on 
Chase and been a large part of building his self-esteem and confidence. He has built connections that will last 
a lifetime   Congratulations Chase.  We wish you nothing but success in your college career and God’s 
blessings on your life.” 
 

 
About FSCI 

 
FSCI is a youth soccer club based in Fredericksburg VA.  Founded in 2009, the club offers a travel program, 
academy program, and various training programs.  FSCI offers a college recruitment program that assists 
interested players with their goals of playing in college. 
 
 
Media Point of Contact 
FSCI Executive Director 
phoenix@fredericksburgsoccer.org 
 

FSCI Contact Information 
PO Box 2668 
Spotsylvania VA 22553 
540-419-0964 
www.fredsoccer.org 

 

mailto:phoenix@fredericksburgsoccer.org
http://www.fredsoccer.org/

